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Steven Liang

From: Glenn R
Sent: Friday, May 7, 2021 9:01 AM
To: WaterRateBoard
Subject: Public Comment on Philadelphia's 2021 Water Rates

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender. 

TO: Philadelphia Water, Sewer & Storm Water Rate Board C/O: Steven Liang 1515 Arch Street, 17th Floor Philadelphia, 
PA 19102 
 
 
Hello !   Since the consumer really has no voice in rate increases, what ever happens is                going to happen . 
 
 
 
Thank you 




